CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE

Notice: Upcoming Improvements

NE 33RD STREET STORMWATER PIPE REPAIR

Expect Temporary Lane and Parking Closures

The City of Fort Lauderdale will be repairing a stormwater pipe in the westbound lane of NE
33 Street between NE 32 Avenue and NE 33 Avenue. Work is expected to begin on Tuesday,
October 27 and be completed on Friday, November 6. This schedule is subject to change based
on inclement weather or other unforeseen circumstances.

Road Closures

The westbound lane of NE 33 Street between NE
32 Avenue and NE 33 Avenue will be temporarily
closed while the work is taking place daily between NE:33 ST
approximately 7 a.m. and 4 p.m. Traffic will be | A NE33.ST NE33 ST
detoured to NE 34 Street and NE 32 Street. Theroad | N

is expected to reopen at the end of each work day.
Please follow posted signs and drive with caution in m= Work Zone NE 32T
the area. Road Closed / Parking Unavailable NE32ST

Parking Impacts

Parking along the westbound lane of NE 33 Street between NE 32 Avenue and NE 33 Avenue
will be unavailable daily between approximately 7 a.m. and 4 p.m. Alternative parking will be
available on surrounding streets and at the Beach Community Center.
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We apologize for any inconvenience and thank our neighbors for their continued patience as we
work to repair our stormwater system as quickly as possible.

For more information or questions, contact:

Sayd Hussain, City of Fort Lauderdale
954-828-5678 or shussain@fortlauderdale.gov

City of Fort Lauderdale 24-Hour Neighbor Service Center
954-828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov
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All-America City

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email
strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.
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